
Good morning everyone.  I hope you are all keeping well and that you were able to 

enjoy the sunshine over the weekend - it's certainly a lot chillier today! 

After last night's briefing by the Prime Minister I am sure that you have many 

questions.  You are not alone!  We currently have no more information than you do, and 

therefore we can't answer any questions until we receive clarification.  We are expecting 

this today and if I am able to share anything with you then, I will.  

In the short term, nothing has changed; we continue to provide support for key worker 

children and staff are providing home learning for the rest of the children on the 

website.  I have again attached the Hampshire home learning pack in case you prefer it - 

this week the theme is 'Homes'. 

As I said, I will share any information with you as soon as I have it.  

Take care 

Jacky 


